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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 06, S. OF 2008, February
29, 2008 ]

SECURITY CONCERN ON LAND BORDER TRAVEL TO TIMOR LESTE

Filipinos who wish to enter Timor Leste using the land-border route are cautioned on
the possible danger that this mode of travel may pose on their safety. While this
travel mode is cheaper, it is risky because of the reported general peace and order
instability along the country's border regions with Indonesia.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
Adopted: 29 Feb. 2008

(SGD.) ROSALINDA DIMAPILIS-BALDOZ
Administrator
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